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November 25, 1964

Dear Bud,

Reference ig made to your letter of 10 November,
subgsequent arrangements for a briefing om 24 Novembar,
and Mr. Blake's 20 November telephone call to Col Stramd,
all concerning a briefing on your FULCRIM activitiesa.

I think it highly desirable that your people brief
me, Dr. Fubini, and Gemeral Stewart on 3 or 4 December.
Your Executive can get in touch with Col Strand priox
to 1200 hours, 30 November, and arrange a specific time
and place.

Your people should also plan to brief my Steering
Group for the new NRO Search/Surveillance Satellite System
at 0930 hours on 9 December. I will reserve two hours om
the agenda for that purpose.

Sincerely,

Brockway MeMillan
Director )
National Recommaissance @ffice

Dr. Albert D. Wheelon
Deputy Director (Science and Technology)

Central Intelligemce Agency ‘.
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